
kimley-horn.com 10814 Jollyville Road, Avallon IV, Suite 300, Austin, TX 78759 512 418 1771

May 28, 2020

Mr. Rohit Vij, P.E.
City of San Marcos
630 East Hopkins
San Marcos, TX 78666

RE: Bid Award Recommendation for
RM 12/FM 2439 Intersection Improvements, IFB 219-374

Dear Mr. Vij,

Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. has reviewed the one bid received on May 21, 2020.  The low bid of
$529,832.56 was submitted by Lone Star Sitework, LLC.  Please find the attached copy of the tabulation
of the bid showing a comparison between the bid and the engineer’s opinion of probable construction
cost. We did not find any errors in the bid.

Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. has contacted Lone Star Sitework’s references and all feedback has
been positive.

Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. recommends that the City of San Marcos accept the low bid of
$529,832.56 and award Lone Star Sitework, LLC the contract for the RM 12/FM 2439 Intersection
Improvements, IFB 219-374.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

KIMLEY-HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC.

Sam Lundquist, P.E.

Project Manager


